[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]		PRESS RELEASE


Winter Construction Named 17th Best Places to Work in Atlanta
(September 12, 2014) ATLANTA, GA - The Winter Construction Company has been named the 17th best place to work in the Atlanta Business Chronicle’s annual Best Places to Work contest in the small business category featuring the top scoring companies with less than 100 employees.  
When asked about this accomplishment, Brent Reid, President and CEO of Winter, stated, “I strongly believe a company that commits to and invests in its people is one poised for great success and growth.  We've not only grown in numbers in the last year but we’ve grown stronger by making great strides to improve the Winter workplace by improving processes, building community and creating more opportunities for individual employee growth; making Winter a place where we all want to come to work each day. We are more focused and committed than ever to the overall growth and development of the company and to our employees. “
Winter’s culture is the result of an intentional commitment made by senior management to improve the quality of life for employees at Winter; this was accomplished in part through a commitment to training and development. By creating and funding continuing education opportunities for employees, Winter not only develops already highly skilled talent, they also give employees the tools to supplement their existing skill set and enhance their individual careers.
In addition to supporting continuing education, Winter emphasizes employee engagement and team building. Camaraderie among Winter’s employees is fostered through fun activities like company outings to sporting events, along with working together to give back to the community.
About Winter:
Winter is a privately owned and operated Atlanta based general contracting company. We provide
construction and environmental services to clients in the hospitality, retail, government, education,
corporate/office, religious, healthcare, historic restoration, industrial and multifamily markets in the
Southeast. For more information visit: http://www.wintercompanies.com

Media Contact: 
Giffney Nagel, Marketing Director, Winter Construction, 404-993-4574
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